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RELATED PROFESSIONALS

Kirk W. Dillard

Kirk Dillard will present on “The Value of a Liberal Arts Education in 2024” as part of Western Illinois University

College of Arts and Sciences lecture series on Thursday, April 9 at 7:00pm.

Kirk will dive into perceptions of the value of a liberal arts education and why it continues to benefit contemporary

college students as they begin and proceed through their professional lives.

Learn more about WIU’s College of Arts and Sciences program.
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